
3nd Annual 
 

TAIS Photo Contest 
 

Categories 
 

1. Single iris flower or stalk of irises 
2. Macro (close-up) view of an iris 
3. Miscellaneous iris photos: garden, Photoshopped image, etc. 
 
All photos must be your own, although they are not restricted to your own garden. 
Help make this a fun and successful event by participating!  
 
The contest will be online this year. Our webmaster Tim has graciously agreed to handle 
submissions, which we ask to be in final form.  
 
Current TAIS members may submit up to 15 pictures (in groups of 1-3) between September 18 
and 26 to submissions@tucsoniris.org. Please include for each: your name, category, and 
name of variety pictured. Photos will be numbered and displayed with the variety’s name, 
but not the photographer’s name. 
 
TAIS members may vote for three photos per category from September 28 to October 1 by 
submitting to taisnewsletter@yahoo.com. 
 
 

1st, 2nd, and 3rd place photos in each category will be featured during our Zoom meeting on 
October 10 at 1 PM. Members with winning photos will receive recently-introduced irises 
from Mid-America Gardens. 
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